
Dear Class of 2025 Parents/Guardians and Students, 

New Trier High School would like to invite you and your child to Next Steps for the 
Sophomore Year, May 23, 6:30-8:00 p.m. in the Gaffney Auditorium. The program includes 
information about the transition to the Winnetka Campus, what to expect during sophomore year 
with the Sophomore Adviser Chairs, and a panel of students who will share helpful tips for 
making the transition to the Winnetka Campus. Additionally, our Student Ambassador Club will 
provide families with a tour of the campus following the presentation. 

In preparation for the evening, please click on the following LINK to help us better understand 
what you and your child are considering about the transition. 

We look forward to seeing you at the program. 

Thank you, 

Denise Dubravec                                 

Principal, Winnetka Campus     

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1xEtQzVbPPzwoGjoI9lWdIRtVgLXECIpsiYU9oysPkVs/edit

